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California Proposition 65 Compliance Notice 

 

On August 30, 2018, several changes to the State of California’s Safe Drinking 

Water & Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (commonly known as Prop 65) will go into 

effect. The changes require new warning language, a new pictogram, and a specific 

website on product labels.  

All Sashco products that require Prop 65 labeling will be compliant by the August 

30, 2018 deadline. Product that is manufactured prior to August 30, 2018 may 

continue to be sold at retail with previous label requirements, with an unlimited 

sell-through period.  

To determine the manufacturing date of Sashco products, look for the 8-digit code 

on the box or cartridge: 

12318241 

123: Internal Lot Code 18: Year (2018) 241: Julian Calendar Day (August 29th) 

• Any lot codes with dates of XXX18241 or earlier may be sold with the older 

Prop 65 warning. 

• Any product with date codes of XXX18242 or later will have the new 

warnings and will be compliant with the new Prop 65 rule. 

Please contact our customer service team at 800-767-5656 should you have any 

questions.  

Thank you. 

 


